Joe Lombardo Governor



STATE OF NEVADA DEPARTMENT OF ADMINISTRATION PUBLIC WORKS DIVISION

Jack Robb

Director

Matthew Tuma
Deputy Director

Kent A. LeFevre

Administrator

Las Vegas Office: 2300 McLeod Street Las Vegas, Nevada 89104 Phone: (702) 486-5115

Buildings & Grounds Section Phone: (702) 486-4300

<u>Buildings & Grounds Section</u> Phone: (775) 684-1800

Carson City, Nevada 89701

Phone: (775) 684-4141

515 East Musser Street, Suite 102

TO: All Agencies

Carson City Office:

FROM: David Dutra, Deputy Administrator

The State Public Works Division, Leasing Services is requesting your participation in a brief survey to better serve our agencies. The feedback provided from the survey is intended to be used by our division to internally rate the satisfaction of our agencies with current leases.

The survey is very brief and will take 2 to 5 minutes to complete, a secure link will be provided by email from e.garcia@admin.nv.gov please answer the questions to the best of your knowledge. We appreciate you taking the time to provide us with your feedback. The link will only be active for the next 10 days from receipt of the email.

If you have any questions regarding the survey, please email Erika Garcia, Program Officer I at e.garcia@admin.nv.gov or call (775) 684-1818.